
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We want you… 
For What: 

A pro-bono event to assist Veterans of all Branches with a variety of legal 

services, share information regarding discounts and benefits for Veterans, 

and community leaders to discuss community concerns 

When: 

Sunday, December 8, 2024 from 11 – 2pm 

Brunch will be provided 

Where: 

Marine Corps League Suffolk County Detachment 

2055 Sunrise Hwy 

Bay Shore, NY 11706 

(if you are unable to travel please contact us as we may have a solution) 

For more information: 

(631) 968-5180 

Information@MCLsuffolkdetachment.org 


